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Statement from Nevada Exchange Executive Director, Heather Korbulic on recent 

Texas Federal Court ruling 

“The recent federal court decision is still moving through the courts. The Nevada Exchange and all 

exchanges through the nation are still open for business and will continue with open enrollment. There 

is NO impact to current coverage or coverage in a 2019 plan. The deadline to enroll in a Qualified 

Health Plan for 2019 remains today (Dec. 15) at midnight.  You can still enroll in person at many of 

the offices listed on NevadaHealthLink.com (check hours), or by calling 1-855-7NVLINK (1-855-

768-5465).  ” 

  

Heather Korbulic, Executive Director, Silver State Health Insurance Exchange  
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